
HENSCHELL CRICKET ACADEMY PTY LTD will be conducting a Cricket Coaching Clinic during the 
Summer School Holidays. Boys and girls of all standards, from any school, aged 6-17 are 
welcome.

This "Performance Improver" Clinic will concentrate on building skills whilst having fun and 
enjoying the game. Non cricketers who want to try the game before signing on with a junior 
club, or are simply looking for something active to do during the school holidays, are very 
welcome at this Clinic.

Attendees will be arranged with others of like ability and age, in groups small enough to ensure 
individual tutelage is provided. Standard and High Performance programs run concurrently 
to suit all skill levels. A Cricket Australia accredited coach will be allocated to each group for 
the duration of the Clinic to enable a structured program to be delivered and a comprehensive 
written report will be provided post Clinic conclusion.

A Senior First Aid Officer will be in attendance in case of illness or injury.

HENSCHELL 
CRICKET ACADEMY 
was established in 
2008 by former 
Queensland First 
Class cricketer, 
Brett Henschell, to 
provide a locally 
based coaching 
service dedicated 
to improving the 
skills of cricketers. 

To book your place at this 3 day Clinic, or for further 
information, please contact Brett Henschell via 

henschellcricket@bigpond.com 

HOLIDAY 
CRICKET CLINIC

0458 026 224

SUMMER HOLIDAY CRICKET CLINIC

Where:   Ipswich Grammar School, Darling Street, Ipswich 

When:   Tuesday 3rd December - Thursday 5th December 2024 inclusive 

Time:   8:30am to 12:00pm daily

What to wear:   Cricket whites (if owned), sunscreen and hat/cap 

What to bring:   Personal cricket gear (if owned), water, snack and 
positive attitude

Cost:   $165.00  incl. GST  
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